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POLICY STATEMENT 
 
The purpose of this policy is to provide clear and consistent guidance regarding the placement 
of memorials on Idaho Department of Fish and Game (Department) property.   
  
A. From this date forward, the Department shall not accept or allow the placement of 

memorials on land owned or managed by the Department through leases or other 
agreements. 
 

B.  Exceptions 
 

1. The Department memorial to fallen IDFG employees outside of the Boise headquarters 
building is exempted and is an appropriate Department memorial. 
 

2. At the discretion of the Director, the Department may allow placement of memorials on 
lands occupied as an administrative site such a fish hatchery, regional office, or 
headquarters building.  

 
 


